From: Laura Flaherty <laflaherty@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 24, 2017 1:16 PM

To: JMR Exhibits

Subject: Opposition to Dash - 11 Amendments to SB1057

To the Joint Committee on Marijuana Regulation
To the Honorable Co-Chairs Burdick and Lininger, and the Committee:

My husband and I are residents of Deschutes County and have been for many years. We purchased our plot of
raw farmland (5 acres) with our dream of making this our "forever home." We have beautiful mountain views,
clean fresh air, a quiet peaceful setting, along with wonderful neighbors to build this on. and have enjoyed the
fruits of our labor. We were very disturbed to discover that an adjacent neighbor to our south had applied for a
permit to grow marijuana. After going to the hearing on this matter, it appears that he has met all the applicable
requirements, and it pains me to say that he will probably be granted a permit to commence this operation.
There were many valid points brought up by our neighbors and it appears that some of the concerns were not
criteria considered by the BOCC or the Marijuana Advisory Committee (MAC). We hope to change that at a
local level in the future. There is no "one size fits all" when it comes to the marijuana industry, and I am
opposed to the TMP regulations proposed by the Dash -11 Amendments to SB1057.

Thank you,
Laura Flaherty

5650 SW Hutchinson Way
Redmond, OR 97756



